
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 12/3/2010 5:22:23 PM
To: 'marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Monday's smartmeter public workshop

The SMrf people have been handing out fliers about it, supposedly. So I expect the question period, at the very 
least, to have conflict and high feeling. Do you think we should have a cpuc person moderate the q period, if it 
seems needed? Or should we just let it go and leave on time?

yours,

sid

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.
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